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It’s been another amazing school year at Jennie Emery, and I’m truly grateful for the
opportunity to be part of this wonderful school community over the past two years. 

Thank you to our families for your ongoing support in helping make JEES such a great
place to learn and grow.

Congratulations to all of our students on completing another year in their learning journey,
and a special acknowledgement to our Grade 3s as they prepare to transition to R.I. Baker
next year. We wish them all the best as they move on to new adventures and experiences.

The 2024–25 school year was filled with countless memorable moments. A heartfelt thank
you to our dedicated staff for their incredible work in organizing and leading so many
meaningful classroom learning opportunities along with guest presentations, field trips,

event days, intramurals, clubs, spirit days, and more.

We are also appreciative of the support from our Friends of Jennie Emery Elementary
Society (FOJE), school council, volunteers, and families. Your contributions helped make

the additional programs possible, and we are grateful for the FOJE fundraising efforts to
cover the costs of our field trips and enrichment programs. A special thank you as well to
our council families for organizing and leading our Fun Day as this was another highlight

for our students this year.

Wishing everyone a joyful, restful summer and a wonderful start to the next school year!

~  Chris Spanos

Report Cards are now published in Edsby!  Click on Classes, then scroll
down to Report Cards and  click on the report card you wish to view.  If
you require any assistance please email kristy.darby@pallisersd.ab.ca.



This year at Jennie Emery, we started acknowledging our every day Little Heroes! 
It was presented to those who showed a magnitude of skills, along with extreme kindness and

compassion for those around them, all without the expectation of being praised for it. 
While we never presented Mr. Spanos with this award, it feels right to include him, as 

Mr. Spanos was the champion for us all! During our last assembly of the year on  June 25 , th

Mr Spanos was presented with art and letters made for him by the students of Jennie Emery.
He has been an amazing role model, not only for the kids , but also for adults he interacts

with. He makes a point to build relationships with students, parents and staff. He really takes
the time to see people, ask them how they are doing, and build a connection with them. 

 We wish Mr. Spanos all the best as he makes his move to BC and joins a different school
community, though we are extremely reluctant to let him leave. We will miss you Mr. Spanos!

Thank you for everything you have done for our staff and students!  





School Supply Lists for
Grades 1 - 3 can be found

on the JEES Website, 
under 2025/2026 

School Year

JEES Back to School
 School Supply Drop Off!

August 27, 2025
2 - 6 PM

Come meet your teacher, 
see your classroom 

and drop off your school supplies!

Teachers will reach out to families via 
email prior to this date to introduce themselves.

Jennie Emery is once again going to have a 
staggered start to our school year!

September 2  - Only Grade 1 Students nd

September 3  - Only Grade 2 & 3 Students rd

September 4  - All students in Grades 1-3th

Students in the Early Learning Program, or in
Kindergarten will start on 

September 8  or 9 , depending on their day selection.th th



Oliver’s Labels is a long running fundraiser we
have set up, and you are able to order at any

time! Just use our link! Their products are great for
labeling school supplies! 

www.oliverslabels.com/FOJE

Congrats to our 

50/50 winner! 

They won $770!

Keep an eye out for

future raffles!

Members of School Council will be at Jennie Emery for the
JEES School Supply Drop Off Day on August 27, 2025! 
They will be available to answer any questions you may
have about school council, or to chat about next years

fundraising options!

Thank you to everyone who donated, volunteered,
or participated in fundraisers and school events

this year! Your help made it possible to provide the
students at Jennie Emery with fun learning

experiences, and lasting memories! 
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!

School CouncilSchool Council

The Coaldale Bottle Depot
will continue to accept
donations on behalf of

FOJE! Just let them know
they’re for us when you

drop them off!

Our first meeting of the
2025/2026 school year

will be on 
September 24, 2025 

@ 7pm 
at Jennie Emery!

Meetings are planned
for the last Wednesday

of the month for the
upcoming year,

excluding 
December 2025,
February 2026 
and June 2026.

 Hope to see you there!





July 1, 2025 8AM to 5PM

Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser 
8-11am @ Coaldale Fire Department

Cost is $5 per person

Coaldale Pool Events:
Pool Party & Lūʻau : 11 AM - 2PM

Free Swim Time : 11 AM - 5PM
For more information see website

https://www.coaldale.ca/about/events/canada-day-
coaldale

Registration is still 
open for their 

Summer Reading Program!
Registration forms are due by

June 26th.
Find them on their website,
 or in person at the library!

C o m m u n i t y  E v e n t s



C o m m u n i t y  
E v e n t s

Summer Fest will return
August 8 - 10, 2025!

For More information visit
https://www.coaldalesummerfest.ca/


